
Fall 2018 Parent Advisory Council Meeting 

Location: Clarksville High School Media Center 

Time/Date: 5:00 PM  15 October 2018 

5:00 PM: Christel Thompson welcomed and thanked all for coming and participating in this partnership.  

Mr. Steven Wyatt gave an update on the new high school construction.  With 80% complete, the mill 

work and installation of furniture, technology, and fixtures are in process.  Flooring will be lower 

maintenance in the classrooms with polished concrete.  Terrazzo will be in the hallways.   

Mr. Paul Dean informed all about federal programs and Title funding.  He outlined the ways the money 

is spent with approximately 75% used for salaries and the other 25% for materials and supplies.   

Mrs. Thompson passed out parent and family engagement policy and Right to Know letter for all to 

review, ask questions, and/or revise.  No revisions were recommended at this time.  All 

parents/attendees were encouraged to contact any building parent and family engagement facilitator or 

administrator with questions/comments at any time.  All parents were provided the district brochure 

with all contact information and links to standards, parenting sites, and bilingual parenting information.   

Then the committee was split in to building groups for discussion of needs or areas of improvement.  

Each group reported out to the whole after discussion.  The following were areas of suggestions: 

 Primary parent asked about possible cafeteria meal improvements or variety. 

 Pyron parent asked about accessing Home Access Center for all children with one 

page/password. 

 One parent asked about more doors with secure buzzer systems because he appreciates safety 

precautions.  

 One student suggested more books in the libraries and added that she likes that we have 

meetings like this.   

 CJH is working toward student ambassadors and a written guide to CJH. 

 CHS parents would like more college entrance info provided for juniors or an on-campus college 

fair.   

Mrs. Thompson announced that the PAC will meet again in the spring to give updates on these areas 

and review the annual district evaluation with survey responses.   

The PAC adjourned at 5:45PM 


